
 

March 28, 2022 

 

 

To Montgomery County Council Public Hearing March 29, 2022:  

Re: Casa Ruben Inc. Pediatric Mobile Medical Vehicle   

 

I fully support the approval of Montgomery Council funding for Casa Ruben, Inc. The 

Foundation and Montgomery County would create a public-private initiative to use a mobile 

medical clinic to connect uninsured, under-insured, and under-resourced children and youth 

(ages 0-21 years) to healthcare and vaccinations.  

Casa Ruben Inc., Dr. Peralta and her staff truly understand the community needs. This clinic 

offers an easy entry into healthcare.  

Sincerely,  

Yonathan Molina   


